
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

BIF District I Major — Carl Lane 
Major Carl Lane started his law enforcement career in 
1986, with the Plant City Police Department. Lane 
served in a variety of positions including Patrol, Field 
Training Officer, Detective, Patrol Sergeant, Patrol 
Lieutenant and Captain over the Detective Bureau.   

After working for Plant City for over 24 years, Lane 
joined the Division of Investigative and Forensic 
Services, Tampa Field Office in 2012. After a year, Lane 
was promoted to Lieutenant over the St. Petersburg 
Field Office in the Bureau of Insurance Fraud. In 
September of 2016, Lane was promoted to Captain 
over the South Central Region, District II and later 
transferred to Captain over the West Central Region, 
District I. In the early fall of 2019 Lane was promoted 
to Major over District I. 

Lane worked with the Palm Beach State Attorney’s 
office Opioid Task Force and also supported the FBI 
Opioid Addiction Task Force. Lane is a graduate of the 
83rd Command Officers Development Course 
through the Southern Police Institute/University of 
Louisville.  

Congratulations Major Lane, you will be dearly 
missed. 

DIFS thanks Major Carl 
Lane for his dedication 
and efforts in the fight 
against insurance fraud. 


